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SWIMMING 

All children in year 4 will be 
given the opportunity to attend 
swimming lessons every 
Thursday afternoon this half 
term. All children in Year 3 will 
be able to attend swimming 
lessons every Thursday 
afternoon starting next half 
term.  
 
Children must bring a 
swimming costume (this must 
be a full costume, no bikinis), 
a towel and a bag to keep 
their kit in. Children can also 
bring a bottle of water and 
some fruit for after their swim 
if they would like to.  

 

WELCOME BACK 

A warm welcome back to school to 

all students and parents. We hope 

you all had a wonderful Christmas 

and Happy New Year! 



 

                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

   

DAY 

 

 

CLUB AGE 

 

MONDAY 

 

 

Football Club 

Rec, Year 1 

& Year 2 only 

 

TUESDAY 

 

Dance Club with 

Sophie 

 

Art Club 

Rec - Year 6 

 

 

Rec - Year 6 

 

WEDNESDAY 

 

 

Circuit Training and 

Fitness 

 

Rec - Year 6 

 

THURSDAY 

 

 

Football Club 

 

Year 3 – Year 

6 

 

FRIDAY 

 

 

Computing/iPad 

Club 

 

Rec – Year 6 

 

 

                     

                                                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

There is a new timetable for After 

School Activity Clubs which will 

start on Monday 10th January. If 

you would like your child to attend 

any of these clubs please book 

through Parent Pay.  There is a 

maximum limit of 20 children per 

club so it will be first come, first 

served.  

DUKESHOUSE WOOD 

Our annual residential trip to 

Dukeshouse Wood has been 

booked and will take place 

from the 13th May 2022 to the 

15th May 2022 for children in 

Years 4, 5 and 6.  

 

A letter has been sent home 

with details of the trip, costs and 

a payment slip which needs to 

be returned to school with a 

deposit. Thank you to those who 

have paid the deposit already 

and for anyone who would like 

their child to attend please note 

the deadline for payment of the 

deposit is the 19th January 2022.  



 

                                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                      

OUTDOOR FOOTWEAR 

Parents are reminded that children 

need wellies or a change of shoes 

for playing on the field at lunch 

time.  

Thank you 

NORTHUMBRIA POLICE VISIT 

Northumbria Police will be 

attending school on the 18th January 

to do a social media course with the 

children in Years 5 and 6. 

STORY SACKS COURSE 

A reminder that we have an amazing course 

starting for parents on the 19th January. The 

course will take place in school every 

Wednesday 1:00pm to 3:00pm.  

 

You can enrol online at wea.org.uk or phone 

0300 303 3464 quoting course programme 

number CP1400049 



 

 

 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

• 18th January 2022 – Northumbria Police Visit 

 

• 19th January 2022 – Story Sacks Course starts 

 

• 13th May – 15th May 2022 – Dukeshouse Wood 

Residential Trip 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


